10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 2 April 1989

Ny QU\;A\.

MR. GORBACHEV'S VISIT

The Prime Minister has asked whether

we could have the model of our proposed

new Embassy in Moscow in No.l0 to show
Mr. Gorbachev during his visit. 1Is this

something which could be arranged?

(C.D. POWELL)

Richard Gozney, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




